
Subject: Lancaster General College of Nursing and Health Services Exit Interview (00000001) 

Importance: High 

 

Dear Student: 

During your enrollment at Lancaster General College of Nursing and Health Servies,  

you received a Nursing Student Loan. 

These loans are educational loans that must be repaid.   

Our records indicate that you will either be graduating at the end of the current 

semester, or you are not pre-registered for the six-credit minimum for the 

current semester.  Therefore, you will soon go into repayment on your loan 

and must complete an exit interview. 

 

It is a federal requirement for all students who have borrowed through the 

Federal Health Professsion Loan Progams to complete this exit-counseling requirement. 

Exit interviews provide a complete explanation of repayment, deferment and 

cancellation privileges that pertain to your particular student loan. 

 

Students who are continuing their education at another institution must 

complete this exit interview.  If for some reason you have not received 

deferment status for your Student Loan, you must complete the 

appropriate form supplied by the institution you are attending for 

verification of enrollment or you may obtain a form online at www.ecsi.net 

to be sent to ECSI for processing. 

 

To complete your On-Line Exit Interview, please access ECSI’s Website at https://borrower.ecsi.net/ 

 

Login by entering the following information: 

     School Code: 7P 

            Acct #: (Your Social Security Number) 

            PIN Number: «ECSIWebPin» 

 

            Click the 'My Account Menu' button 

            Click on the 'Unsigned Exit Interviews' Link 

            Click the “Pending Exit” link to begin the process.   

 

If you have any questions regarding your Federal Nursing Loan or the exit 

interview, please feel free to contact ECSI 1-888-549-3274,or by email at webcservice@ecsi.net.   

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

ECSI 

Educational Computer Systems Inc 


